
  

  

  

Dear Friends, 
We are so blessed in the Wiregrass. While Hurricane Michael left 

a path of devastation in his wake, our area escaped the worst of 

it. Some have been without power for a week or more. Some lost 

all the food they had in freezers and refrigerators. Some even had 

trees to fall on their home or car. But overall, we have been 

blessed. We still have homes. They may need repairs, but they are 

there. There may be trees down in the yard, but the home is still 

there. We know that recovery will take time as so many do need 

help. Many in our area have helped begin the cleanup process. 

Many in our area have purchased basic necessities for those in 

the Wiregrass that are without. We have also helped our 

neighbors from the south who had to travel out of the path of the 

storm. In times like these, we truly see what a great and caring 



 

community we live in. We see those putting service above self. We 

know how strong we can be individually, but as a community, we 

see that we can move mountains. 

  

Amy Schutz 

Executive Director 

 

 

 

Tee it up for homes! 

We are almost to our golf tournament! Join us as we get ready for our 18th Annual 

Charity Golf Tournament Friday, November 16, 2018. With a 10:00 a.m. shotgun start, 

breakfast will be served and you will be ready to hit the course! 

 



 

Build Updates 

 

Dothan 



 

 

The weather may have delayed us, but every week progress is still being made on 

this home! We can’t wait to see what the next volunteer days bring! 



  

 

 

Want to volunteer with Habitat? You don’t have to volunteer only on a construction 

site! We love our ReStore volunteers. Individuals and groups can volunteer 

Tuesday-Saturday helping us load customer purchases, unload donations and 

getting them ready to sell! 



 

Stop by the ReStore at 2086 Montgomery Highway Thursday and Friday, 9:00 a.m. 

to 5:00 p.m. or Saturdays 9:00 a.m.to 3:00 p.m. to pick up what you need. Reduce. 

Reuse. Recycle. Call 699-1570 today to schedule a pickup. 

  

Thanks for taking the time to catch up on your local Habitat affiliate.  Hope to 

see you on a job site, at the Habitat ReStore, or at a home dedication 

sometime soon! 

  

Amy Schutz, Executive Director 

Wiregrass Habitat for Humanity 

  

Creating generational change, stability and wealth through affordable housing 

opportunities 

  

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

   

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/WiregrassHabitat/?ref=aymt_homepage_panel
http://www.instagram.com/
https://us18.admin.mailchimp.com/campaigns/www.wiregrasshabitat.org


 

Our mailing address is: 

2086 Montgomery Hwy 

Dothan, AL 36303 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 

 

  
  

 

https://wiregrasshabitat.us18.list-manage.com/profile?u=365eec99c6e430bcea27dcf8d&id=81d8df5c87&e=%5bUNIQID%5d
https://wiregrasshabitat.us18.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=365eec99c6e430bcea27dcf8d&id=81d8df5c87&e=%5bUNIQID%5d&c=84918dec54


 

 


